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Banks are apparently getting out of the business of trading pretty much everything except 
Treasuries thanks to the Volcker rule. Perhaps the story may be in spinoffs and hedge 
funds they've funded to trade off the banks' books. I'll leave that for someone else to tell. 
 
 
While the banks are dumping their trading account holdings, or suffering losses for the 
past year thanks to their fixed income trading positions, they're apparently moving much 
of the money, as well as new money, over to their non Treasury, non Agency, and non-
MBS investment accounts. Those accounts grew by about $50 billion between late 
December 2012 and late December 2013. The increase in those accounts has mirrored the 
rise in stock prices since the fourth quarter of 2011. Or did they lead? 
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Many pundits, particularly those in denial about the connection between Fed QE and the 
direction of stock prices, like to repeat that "correlation does not imply causation." 
Correlation might not prove causation, but it certainly may imply it. Whether the 
implication is accurate or misleading is a matter of judgement. Judgement comes from 
knowing facts and data, and having some understanding of how the system works. 
 
However, even if the correlation is not a result of cause and effect, I say if it works, it 
works. Pay attention to it as long as there's a plausible reason for it to work. In other 
words, is it logical in light of the facts we know. Does it make sense? For the moment, 
this one makes sense. Some banks are buying something that correlates with rising stock 
prices. That is probably not coincidence. 
 
The trend is still your friend. For now, rigging, particularly central bank rigging, works. 
History teaches that a mistake will be made and that it will stop working, but that time 
probably hasn't come yet. 
 
You can follow this and many other correlation charts weekly in the Fed Report. 


